Dear Sir or Madam,

In our community, there is a driven group of outstanding young athletes known as the Carolina Cougars basketball team/organization.  Each of these boys and girls are unique individuals that are motivated and challenged to be the best basketball player that they have the ability to be.  Their skill, ability, and talent are demonstrated within the athletic program at the school, which they represent.  Over one hundred colleges are actively recruiting these athletes, causing them to be driven both on the court and in the classroom.

The high school basketball season is coming to an end and the AAU (Amateur Athletic Union) and the YBOA (Youth Basketball of America) sanctioned basketball tournament play is about to commence.  These young dedicated athletes will them continue their basketball enthusiasm by coming together to form one of the best AAU basketball teams in the upstate.  This organization consists of three age levels of competition: 16 and under girls team, 14 and under girls team, and 14 and under boys team.

One goal this year is to attend a National Championship tournament.  With the aim of going to this stature of a tournament, the teams will compete in a number of tournaments, which have the potential to develop into a very expensive season.  The expenses for each of these tournaments are estimated at $350.00 and up.  Each team attends an average of eight tournaments.  This total is divided among the amount of players on each team, which ranges from nine to eleven players.  We are in need of financial help to aid with the cost of these tournaments.

We are actively in search of corporate sponsors to financially assist these young individuals in this endeavor.  As a business, your sponsorship dollars are tax deductible as an advertising expense.  We have a tax-exempt status under code section 501(C) (3).  All contributions are tax deductible.

Please make checks payable to Sharing the Excellence, Inc. and mail to:

Sharing the Excellence, Inc.

1708-C Augusta St

Greenville, SC 29605

Thank you in advance for your generous contribution.

The Carolina Cougars Basketball Team/ Organization

Head Coach, Willis Holliday

